Mahlowitz & Kanarek, LLC

907 Massachusetts Avenue Cambridge, MA 02139 Phone: 617.230.7200 Email: david@makalaw.com

Ms. Catherine Preston Connolly Chairperson Cambridge Planning Board Cambridge, MA 02139

September 20, 2019

Re: Planning Board Case No. [45-51 New Street]

Dear Ms. Connolly,

Please accept this request on behalf of Bhari Inc. to continue the abovereferenced case until the October 22nd, 2019 hearing date. The requested continuance will allow Bhari Inc. additional time to explore availability of additional parking options in close proximity to the proposed dispensary.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

David Mahlowitz

医二甲二磺胺磺基甲基磺基